
POTATO HILL FARM at the East Row Garden Club February meeting. East Row neighbors Celine and Ron 
Quinn, owners of Potato Hill Farm, located near Augusta, Kentucky, graciously filled in at the last minute 
for the scheduled speaker who cancelled due to sickness. Since 2006 they have spent weekends taking 
on the farm as a project and improving the land and buildings. Currently they host numerous events for 
outings, weddings, and accommodations which often feature their 3 donkeys. For more information see 
their website www.potatohillfarm.com 

 

 
Celine and Ron Quinn (second and third from the left) stayed around long after their presentation with 
people asking questions and chatting. 



 
Many happy neighbors attended and joined the lively crowd. 

 
People enjoyed food and libations before the meeting and presentation. 



 

 
Tables filled up quickly and everyone enjoyed the evening out. 
 
 


